
From: Julia Montgomery  
Sent: Monday, October 23, 2017 9:13 AM 
To: Dawn McAlpine <Dawn.McAlpine@barrie.ca> 
Subject: Council meeting 

 

Good morning Dawn, 
 
If it's possible I'd like to make a deputation to council this evening with regards to the 
Grove St. development.  I was informed by an acquaintance that this is possible. 
 
Thank you in advance, 
 
Julia   
 
 

--  

Julia Montgomery 
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